Superintendent’s Memo #229-15

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Department of Education

September 4, 2015
TO: Division Superintendents

FROM: Steven R. Staples, Superintendent of Public Instruction

SUBJECT: Virginia Association of School Superintendents (VASS) Workshops to Improve
Mathematics Standards of Learning Test Results

The Virginia Association of School Superintendents (VASS) is sponsoring two Mathematics SOL workshops
this fall to help teachers and administrators improve their pass rates. Both workshops will be presented by Dan
Mulligan. Please share this information with your staff members:

September 24 - Doubletree Hotel Williamsburg - Mathematics SOL Workshop to help schools in need of
improvement to achieve and surpass the Mathematics K-12 AMO's

Direct Link for more Information and online Registration: http://vassonline.org//site/Default.aspx?PagelD=207

October 15 - Sheraton Roanoke Hotel - Mathematics SOL Workshop for teachers and administrators working
with at-risk students grade 3 through Algebra I

Direct Link for more Information and online Registration: http://vassonline.org//site/Default.aspx?PagelD=206

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact J. Andrew (Andy) Stamp, associate
executive director, Virginia Association of School Superintendents, by telephone at 434-202-7740 or via e-mail
at a.stamp@yvassonline.org.

SRS/jm


http://www.vassonline.org/site/default.aspx?PageID=1
http://vassonline.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=207
http://vassonline.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=206
mailto:a.stamp@vassonline.org

